LETTER OF RECCOMONDATION

SUBJECT: RAND AND JONES ENTERPRISES
TO WHOM TO MIGHT CONERNS

| worked in the Federal Government contracting for twenty (20) plus years. The majority of
my contracting experience was in construction. In the early 80’s | worked for the Army Corps of
Engineers (COE) Buffalo District. At which time | administered my first contract with Rand and
Jones Enterprises. All the construction contracts went very well. The construction inspector
where very-pleased-with-the work—--— - — - 7 R e L e s

I then transferred to the 914™ Air Force Reverse Command (AFRC) at Niagara. As a Senior
Contract Specialist and ultimately the Chief of the Contracting Flight at Niagara | worked with
Rand and Jones Enterprises for several years.

The 914™ AFRC had numerous construction contracts with Rand and Jones Enterprises.
However, the most impressive contract that the 914™ AFRC had with Rand and Jones
Enterprises Work Order contract for the following reason:

o Good workmanship

e On time and in accordance with specification

e If there was an area on concern we were able to have a discussion and work with us.

e Few modifications

e Insome instances, Rand and Jones Enterprises would also show the 914™ AFRC a better
way of completing the project, or cost savings methods.

e They worked well with our Engineering Department and well as the Construction
Inspectors.

o Safety

If you need any additional information ! can be reached at 716 751 9601.

Barbara J Mansfield

Chief Contract Flight — 974™ AFRC (RET)




